
Dear Residents, Family Members, and 
Friends, 
 
Season’s Greetings! 
 
I would like to extend a heartfelt 
"thank you" to all who participated in 
our month-long care conferences. It 
was an honor and privilege to meet so 
many of you and your families.  
 

Our dedicated team remains committed to providing 
exceptional care and fostering a warm, engaging  
environment for our Residents. 
 
We’re excited to welcome you to this month's edition of our 
newsletter, where we’ll share updates, stories, and insights 
from our vibrant community.  
 
(continued) 
 
 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Residents 

Team Members 

Dori  – Dec. 2 

Mari Lou – Dec. 2 

Dorothy – Dec. 12 

Lucille – Dec. 13 

Juanita  – Dec. 17 

Carolyn – Dec. 31 

Amanda E., Care – Dec. 4 

Michelle O., Care – Dec. 22 

Leila W., Care – Dec. 22 

Kenneth A., Dietary – Dec. 23 

Christian M., Care – Dec. 25 

Holiday Chuckles! 

How do Christmas trees get prepared for a night out on the town? 
  They spruce up!   
What is Santa Claus’ favorite kind of chips and candy to snack on? 
 Crisp Pringles and Jolly Ranchers!   
What happens if you eat holiday decorations? 
 You get tinsel-it is!    
What does the gingerbread man do to prepare when making his bed? 
 He pulls out a cookie sheet.  
Why did Rudolph end up having to  
attend summer school this year?  
 Because he went down in History.   
Why are Christmas trees so terrible at  
their knitting projects? 
 They have a tendency to drop  
            their needles!  
Who is Mrs. Claus all-time favorite singer? 
 Elfish Presley   
 
(Source: Content slightly amended from  
Good Housekeeping) 

 

A Note from the Executive Director Continued: 

This month, we’re looking forward to our Resident Holiday Party Mixer, featuring a live 
Christmas Time musical celebration on Wed., Dec. 18 at 3:15 PM, with pre-seating at 2:45 PM. 
On Tues., Dec. 31 at 3 PM, we will Ring in the New Year with live Piano Music. We also invite you 
to join in on Morning Chat, Scenic Drives, Pet Therapy, Bingo, Fitness Games, Sports Saturday, 
and more! 
 
We believe in the importance of building connections—not only within our walls, but also with 
the families and friends who play such a vital role in our Residents’ lives. It truly takes a village to 
nurture and cultivate these relationships. 
 
Thank you for being an essential part of our community. We wish you and your family a very 
warm and memorable Happy Holidays! 
 
Warm regards,  
 

Tulinh ,  

Executive Director 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

Resident Holiday Party, 
Wed., Dec. 18th 
Pre-seating at 2:45 PM; 
Christmas Time Musical 
Performance starts at 
3:15 PM 
 
Resident Council at  
Thurs., Dec. 19th  
at 2 PM (M/R) 
 
Ringing in the New Year  
featuring Live Piano  
Music, Tues., Dec. 31st 
Live entertainment  
starts at 3 PM 
 
KEY: 
(V) Versaille 
(St) St Michelle 
(M) Mirabelle 
(A) Avonlea 
(R) Rochelle 
(LE) Live Entertainment 
 
 


